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To Publi @ Haarmg

\ : Date: AN 08
MayorandCouncillors ‘ item
| - Hawmw%@wwﬁwwm~w R

From: jeff jones [jefflynn@shaw.ca]

Sent:  Wednesday, 27 August 2008 2:16 PM

To: MayorandCouncillors

Subject: Zoning Amendment Bylaw 8194 (RZ 05-12601

' Mayor & Councilors

| want to'let you know that I sypport the rezoning of 4360 Moncton Street as outlined in the

Notice of Public Hearing communication that | received recentiy.Please don't let this opportunity slip away as
some of you have done with other developments in the past.A Mr. John Roston of 12262 Ewen Ave whom is
opposed o the development has been hand delivering printed sheets with, in my opinion misinformation to
residents on the proposed development.You will likely hear this opposition from this individual, and probably from
the people he has influenced,! urge you to listen to your committees and to city staff and permit this development
to go through.Because the residents only got the Notice of Public Hearing quite recently and then Mr. Roston's
-letter yesterday you may be only'hearing a small number of opinions opposed to the rezoning and subsequent
develapment.| want to let you know that the majority of people I've talked to support the rezening and
development and will hopefully express that support to you soon. It will bring a good mix of new single family and
town homes to the area, and will enhance that part of Moncton street in keeping with what already exists.

Jeff Jones .
# 7-12333 English Ave Richmond

2008-08-27



